
 

 
 
 

 
 
February 4, 2013 
 
 
Mona Purgason 
Interim Director & Custodian of Records  
Galveston Housing Authority  
 
 
Via email: dedasst@ghatx.org 
 
Dear Ms. Purgason: 
 
 Pursuant to the Texas Public Information Act, I request the following public 
records: 
 
 • Copies of all documents including internal and external email correspondence 
related to transactions between Galveston Housing Authority and Beacon Place and/or 
Woman Inc. 
 Specifically, this request seeks: 
• Any records pertaining to investigations, reviews or other procedures meant to assess 
standards and/or practices and policies existing at Beacon Place and/or Woman Inc. 
facilities or in its programs. 
• Any records pertaining to complaints received by GHA regarding Beacon Place and/or 
Woman Inc. 
• All records of inspections conducted by GHA at Beacon Place and/or Woman Inc. for 
the years 2009-2012. 
 
 
 I do not intend to overwhelm your staff with an overly broad request, so please 
feel free to contact me at 409-683-5206 or michael.smith@galvnews.com to discuss 
amending it if doing so might serve both our interests. 
 
 Thank you as always for your time and attention.   
  
 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
    Michael A. Smith 
    Associate Editor 
    The Daily News        
 



  
 
 


